
Speed Watch Report for Annual Parish Meeting 2021 
 

During the last twelve months we have been limited to how much speed watch has taken 
place due to the lockdowns, however we have had several sessions at the key sites 
Newmarket Road, Dalham Road and Chippenham Road outside the school. On average 
between ten and fifteen percent of all vehicles are exceeding thirty five miles per hour, with 
the fastest recorded speed at fifty miles per hour in Newmarket Road. It is also 
disappointing to observe some of the vehicles speeding near the school are collecting 
children!  
 
I would like to thank the assistance I have had during the past twelve months especially Ian 
Richardson for arranging several sessions and if anyone else would like to join us you would 
be most welcome. 
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